Notice of Nondiscrimination

As per Board of Education policy adopted 12/21/00, applicants for admission and
employment, students, parents of elementary and secondary school students,
employees, sources of referral of applicants for admission and employment, and
all unions or professional organizations holding collective bargaining or
professional agreements with Monett R-1 Schools are hereby notified that this
institution does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex,
age, or handicap in admissionfaccess to, or treatment/employment in its
programs and activities.

Any person having inquires concerning Monett R-l Schools compliance with the
regulations implementing Title VI, Title IX, or Section 504 is directed to contact:
Elaine O'Neal, Director of Special Services and Compliance Director of Title VI,
Title IX and Section 504,

800 Scott Street, Monett, MO 65708,

Telephone number; 417-235-4246

Fax number: 417-235-5470 or

E-mail address: eoneal@monett.k12.mo.us

Any person may also contact the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, U.S.
Department of Education, regarding the institution's compliance with the
regulations implementing Title VI, Title IX, or Section 504,

upenniendent, Moneit



